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Barnett, Mary

From: Mark Smith <masmith35@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 4:17 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Comments to Proposed Changes to Regulation 2

I support comments provided by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance on proposed changes to Regulation 2, 
and provide the following specific comments: 
 
2.203 
Regulatory authority over practices employed on private land that lead to degradation of Extraordinary 
Resource Waters should be exercised to protect these waters for use by all Arkansans. 
 
2.509 
Lack of measurable quantitative criteria for nutrients that result in an impairment will lead to regulatory 
uncertainty.  Specific values for phosphorous and nitrogen should be included in the rule.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Mark Smith 
Dover, Ark. 


